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Macarthur Anglican School Education Partnership 

 

Macarthur Anglican School (MAS) has announced its partnership with 
Caleb in support of the Education programs. This is an enormous 
encouragement as MAS will provide financial support and plan to do 
on-site teacher training later this year. Each tutor group is raising funds 
for the project and in addition the prefects also have their own support 
program under way. Tim Cartwright, the MAS Dean of Students, has 
accepted a position on the Caleb Board. What a blessing this will be to 
our schools in Bangladesh and to MAS. We are very grateful. 
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Excellent School 
Results for the 

boys 

All our boys and the 
daughter of our house 
parents were in the top 

30% of their classes 
with 6 of the 13 in the 
top 10%. Aron, our 

oldest boy was dux of 
their K-10 school!  

Really encouraging and 
thanks to all our 

sponsors. 
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At your service… 

Praise and Request 

➢ Praise for the Pastors’ dedication 

➢ Praise for the Boys results 

➢ Thanks for the continued stability of 
the nation 

➢ Thanks for financial provision for the 
1st half of 2019 

➢ For the safety of the pastors and their 
families 

➢ For travelling protection on the roads  

➢ For all the children we support in 
education and at the orphanage. 

➢ For continued financial support in 
2019 

 

Mail:  PO Box 82, Cherrybrook  NSW  2126 

Phone: 02 9899 3087 

Email: info@calebaustralia.org.au 

Website: www.calebaustralia.org.au 

 

Savar School gets an Upgrade 

Our school in Savar has received a facelift. Newly raised roofs have been constructed which 
channel the majority of water off the school site in the wet season and a new water filter has 

been installed to provide constant fresh water. A local community artist has graciously painted 
murals significantly enhancing the quadrangle. Now the renovation is complete, our next step is 

to re-turf the quadrangle. 
 

 

 

 

 

       - Money Boxes - 
Thank you! to our supporters 

who have deposited the 
contents of their Caleb money 
boxes.  Please contact us if you 
need a receipt or another box. 

. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

mailto:info@calebaustralia.org.au

